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Year End Returns 2020/21 

 
2020/21 templates will be issued to non-I-connect 

Employers during February. 

Further information for I-Connect employers will 

be published in March PIP (Pensions in 

Partnership). 

 

Accounting Disclosures as at 31st March 

2021 
 

We are awaiting details of this year’s accounting 

exercise from our actuary, Hymans Robertson. 

Once we have them, we will forward to contacts at 

employers who have previously requested 

FRS102/IAS 19 reports. 

 

Employer Self Service-Training 

 
We will be offering Employer Self Service training 

via Microsoft teams. To note an interest in 

attending a session, please email Karen Sweeney: 

Karen.Sweeney@glasgow.gov.uk 

 

Employer Forum 

 
We will be holding an employer forum in March via 

Microsoft Teams.  Our previous forum, held in  

 

 

December was well attended and we expect 

similar interest this time.  Date and agenda 

will be issued shortly. 

 

AGM 2021 

 

We are planning to hold our 2021 AGM in 

June using MS Teams. Further details to 

follow. 

 

Fund Value 
 

Fund value at end December was £25.5 

billion. 

 

For Reference 

 
The LGPC has published bulletin 205 

Minutes of the Scottish Scheme Advisory 

Board's October meeting have been 

published at http://lgpsab.scot/ 

 

There was no real news on McCloud or the 

scheme Cost Cap valuation during January. 

Developments are expected in February. 
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